
 
 
 
 
 
October 20, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 810 
RE: Dray-Off Program at Yard Center/Dolton, Mexico Containers Awaiting Customs 
Paperwork 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective immediately, it will be necessary to dray-off Mexico destined loads that are awaiting 
Customs paperwork for pre-clearance from the railroad terminal to our CY in McCook, IL (CUB 
Terminal).  This will reduce overall terminal congestion to improve terminal efficiency so we 
can provide service levels you expect from Pacer Stacktrain.  To that end, this is to include 
uncleared loads that originate in Chicago proper and Northeast ramps that have been in the rail 
network beyond 4 days, with day 1 being day of tender.  These loads will be drayed off to CUB 
on the 5th day and additional charges billed to the Contract Holder at the below rates: 
 
Dray to/from CUB and CUB/Dolton - $200 
Ingate/Outgate at CUB - $25 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns concerning this program or the pre-clearance 
process, please contact you Pacer Stacktrain Account Manager, our Laredo Customer Service 
office at 866-420-2290, or Clinton Bell, Director Business Development, Mexico Product Sales 
at 817-837-4706. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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